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Please be informed of the attached letter from the Vice President for External
Alfairs of UP AGUMAN, about the upcoming UP AGUIIAH'S SINING 2024, an annual
arts  and  talents  competition  for  the  Junior  and  Senior  High  School  §tudcnts  of
various schools in Pampanga.

For information and guidance.
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UPAGUMAN
NOT FOR OuRSELVES ALONE

15 April 2024

Engr. Edgard C, Dom[ngo, PhD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education - Division of Angeles City
Angeles City, Pampanga

Dear Dr. Domingo:

Greetings of peace!

Duly  recognized   and   accredited   by  the   Office  of  Student  Affairs   of  the
University of the  Philippines  Diliman,  the  UP AGUMAN  is a soclo-civic,  llot-
for-profit,  servlce-oriented  organization  of  Kapampangan-speaking  students
based  in  the  University  of  the  Philippines  in  Diliman,  Quezon  City.  Formally
recognized  on  December  12,  1973,  the  organization  embraces  its  aims  to
uphold the truth, to promote man's inherent goodness and capabilities, and to
appreciate the importance of human relations.

Now on our 50th year, the UP Aguman  intends to be steadfast in its goals of

providing service to our home  province.  In  line with  our ideals as a  socio-civic
organization,   the   UP  Aguman   holds   SINING,   an   annual  arts  and  talents
competition for the junior and senior high school students of various schools
in  Pampanga.  On  its  41st year,  with  the  theme:  Dalakdak:  King  Kaladw5 da
n.ng Kayanakan,  Magpabeya  ing  Kalalangang  Kapampfngan,  Sining  2024  is
scheduled on May 5 this year.

In line with this aim and  having the same sentiments about the importance of
not  only  nurturing the  students  academically,  the  organization  would  like  to
request an advisory from your office.  An  official  advisory by your generous
office will  greatly push  Sining 2024 in a  much  better direction. As a  group of

young   people   with   our   own   responsibilities   at   the   university,   we   have
managed to maintain a tradition of excellence in education and learning among
our  fellow  young  students  in  our  beloved  Pampanga.  We  believe  that  with
sufficient support from more relevant institutions, we can do so much more.
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The UP Aguman presents you this proposal, which we hope will convince you to see us as
a partner in pushing for better learning and love for knowledge among the young minds of
our  province  -  the  future  of  our  society.  Your  support  shall  undoubtedly  help  in  the
success of Sining 2024.

For further inquiries, please feel free to contact the  Project Head  of Sining 2024, Alette
Krystal     8.     Dela     Cmuz,     thru     SMS     at     0976    414     3216     or     thru     email     at
up.aguman.sining@gmail.com.

Thank you very much and we do hope for your timely & favorable response.

We remain not for ourselves alone.

Respectfully,

I            1~~ 1

Ronni;`urT=-n=c:-D.Juco
vice President for External Affairs

UP Aguman

Noted by:

Sining 2024 Project Head
Socio-Cultural Committee Chairperson

fr
Jonas Rhic C. P!npin

President
UP Aguman
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